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                                    March 13th, 2020 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In response to matters relevant to the impact of Coronavirus (Covid-19),  
 
Owing to the importance of this communication, your child will have both a paper copy, as 
well as an email with this information.  
 
A letter from Lindsay Harvey (Corporate Director – Education and Family Support) is 
attached, please refer to this. 
 
Forthcoming events 
 
The scheduled reviews of Individual Education Plans (IEPs) next week (week commencing 
16th March) have been cancelled until further notice (if your child has an IEP this will come 
home with them next week for you to review along with a new IEP covering the period until 
their next review). 
 
The parent meetings for the week commencing 23rd March have been cancelled until further 
notice. 
 
Parents and carers should avoid coming into our school buildings unless absolutely 
necessary, please consider phoning through or emailing any message(s) you may have.  
 
Your child’s learning 
 
At this time of uncertainty we all have a responsibility to ensure that the children in our 
school continue to learn, regardless of the nature of their learning environment. At this time 
let us commit to working together by strengthening and improving our channels of 
communication, such that we are able to support their learning together. 
 
 All parents, carers and guardians must make every effort to become familiar with 
‘Twitter’ and ‘Google Classroom’ – not to do so could inhibit your child’s learning. 
 
From today we will not be celebrating pupils’ work on Twitter’ – Twitter messages (Tweets) 
will only contain important messages from their class teacher such as homework to be 
undertaken.  
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Today your child’s class teacher will ‘tweet’ to you a message relating to homework. This 
homework will need to be completed by your child on Google Classroom at home this 
weekend. To help your child, we have been having extra lessons in school and your child 
should be able to undertake this task, once you have informed them of the relevant tweet. If 
this is successful we then know that we can set work for them to do at home and that it can 
completed and reviewed by their teacher. 

 
Thank you for your support. 

 
 
 
 
Neil Clode 
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